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This would be devastating and terrible for our state. Mail in voting is crucial to ensure 

everyone gets a voice and is represented. We do not have the infrastructure to 

support a swap to in person voting.  

Local businesses would suffer needing to provide time for employees to vote. Often 

times these types of decisions disproportionately affect marginalized communities.  

Voters would be less informed as they would not be able to thoroughly research each 

position. 

Moving back to in person voting is a mistake.  


